

HOUSTON-GALVESTON AREA COUNCIL

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

To: Mayors – Home Rule Cities

Subject: 2022 General Assembly Designations

From: Chuck Wemple

Date: September 1, 2021

As we approach 2022, the Houston-Galveston Area Council will be entering its 56th year of public service. We continue to explore new opportunities to better serve our members through ever evolving programs and innovative services. The General Assembly and Board of Directors are vitally instrumental in the agency's course of action during these unprecedented times. As Mayor, you have the opportunity to play a unique role in our future by designating the City Councilmembers that will represent your city at the annual gathering of our General Assembly.

I've attached a form for your city's use in officially designating a representative and an alternate. The two designees must be elected official members of your city's governing body. Please return the completed form by email to laura.parker@h-gac.com.

A dinner meeting of Home Rule city representatives is scheduled for the evening of November 8, 2021. At that meeting, your 2021 Home Rule Cities' H-GAC Board of Directors representatives will report on this year's activities and we will look ahead to issues and progress in 2022.

We are sending a copy of these designation materials to your city secretary as well. We would appreciate receiving your city's designation form **by October 29.**

If more information concerning General Assembly membership would be useful, please contact me at 713-993-4514 or Rick Guerrero at 713-993-4598. Thank you again for your city's continuing participation and support for the Houston-Galveston Area Council.

Sincerely,

Chuck Wemple

CW/ci

Attachment

cc: City Secretary